CROSSLAKE CITY CLERK'S OFFICE BID OFENING FOR 1986 ROAD CONSTRUCTION June 26, 1986 10:00 a.m. - City Hall

The purpose of this meeting was to open bids for the furnishing of labor, materials and equipment for the complete construction of the 1986 Road Improvements for the City of Crosslake. Those present were: Councilman Oliver Courts; City Clerk/Treasurer Arlene A. Buchite; Bruce Buxton from Widseth Smith Nolting and Associates; and a representative from Anderson Brothers Construction. Tri-City Paving had indicated earlier that they would not be able to attend.

Mr. Buxton opened the bids as follows:

Anderson Brothers Construction of Brainerd

\$361,516.14

Tri-City Paving of Little Falls

\$298,502.10

Mr. Buxton indicated that one notary seal appeared to be missing from the Tri-City Paving bid and he would check with City Attorney Tom Fitzpatrick for legality.

Mr. Buxton will verify the bids with the contractors and will them make his recommendation to the City Council for consideration.

Arlene A. Buchite, City Clerk/Treasurer